
Dear [Church Member's Name], 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Capital Campaign, "Building for the Future," 

aimed at enhancing our facilities and extending our ministry outreach. 

Your support is vital to the success of this campaign. We invite you to prayerfully consider 

making a financial pledge to help us reach our goal of [total amount]. Every gift matters and 

makes a difference! 

Enclosed with this letter is a pledge card that outlines various giving levels. We encourage you to 

fill it out and return it by [due date]. 

Thank you for your dedication to our church and its mission. Together, we can make a lasting 

impact in our community. 

In Christ's love, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 


